
   
 
September 2012 
 
If you were an employee in Government service prior to June 1992, and you believe you 
may be due an entitlement from GSF, please complete, in full, the following details and 
return this form to the GSF Scheme Administrator at the address noted below.  The 
Scheme Administrator will compare the information provided with the GSF records and 
respond to you within 3 weeks.   
 

Full name 
(please use block letters) 
 

 

Also known as  

Name of Government 
employer and the 
dates contributions 
were made to GSF 

 

Date of birth 
 

GSF contract number 
(if known) 

 

Phone number  

Email address   

Address (at the time 
contributions were made) 

 
 
 
 

Current address 

 

 

 

Signature 

 

 

 
The contact details for the GSF Scheme Administrator are as follows: 
 
Postal Address: Datacom GSF Schemes Administration 
   P O Box 3614 
   Wellington, 6140 
 
Telephone:  New Zealand enquiries 

   Customer Service Centre, toll-free, on 0800 654 731 between 8:00am 
and 5:00pm Monday through Friday. 

   International enquiries 
   0064 4 470 6348 
 
Facsimile:  0064 4 470 6366 
Email:   gsf@datacom.co.nz 

 

 
GOVERNMENT SUPERANNUATION FUND 
Te Pūtea Penihana Kāwanatanga 

mailto:gsf@datacom.co.nz

